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Important Plan Summary Update 

RI-APCD Opt Out Option Not Available until November 2022 

 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island is required by law to report anonymous medical data about 

its members’ health care use and costs to the Rhode Island All Payer Claims Database (RI-APCD).  

This update is to inform you that all activities with the RI-APCD are suspended through November 2022. 

What you need to know: 

 Page 8 of your Plan Summary contains information on how to submit an opt-out request if you 

do not want your data shared to the RI-APCD. The opt-out request process described will be 

unavailable now through November 2022.  

 

 Neighborhood will not be submitting data to the RI-APCD now through November 2022. 

 

Please note- Member claims information submitted to the RI-APCD before an “opt-out” request is 

received, are always retroactively removed from the database. 

For more information and updates, please visit www.riapcd-optout.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.riapcd-optout.com/

